
 

 

 

 

To: Steve Wielock                                                                          7/7/2016 

 

Thanks, Steve! Hope you had a good forth! I've got two new construction 

apt buildings where I'm installing my HydroFlow system in place of water 

softener. Saving millions of gallons of water and tons of salt. One of the 

leads came from Jim Harmon at Stevens Construction. Thanks, Blue 

Book!  Thanks Steve! 

 

 

 

Don Zalk 

NorthStar Water Solutions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minnetonka, Minnesota 55305 
(612) 310-9092 

 

 


